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Event Details:

Equal opportunity cell along with biomedical engineering department
organized a webinar on “Becoming a Successful Communicator and a
Skilled Professional” on 29.01.2021 to overcome barriers among the
students for better communication. The resource person explained the
communication process, the importance of effective communication at
work and the effects of poor communication. In addition to that, the
resource person also discussed with participants about how to improve
their listening skills and effective questioning strategies. She ignited the
students’ interest to know about possible barriers to communication
such as semantic barriers, frame of reference, organizational and
psychological barriers and methods to overcome them. The effects of
attitudes, perception and cultures on the interpretation of non-verbal
messages are also pointed out by the resource person to understand
conflict and to manage it. “Effective communication is at the core of

workplace efficiency, interpersonal success, and, ultimately, an
improved bottom line”- Ms. Sonaliya added. Ms. Sonaliya Subramanian
said that the skills gained will help the students to lead meaningful
conversations, to improve professional and personal lives. Ms. Sonaliya
Subramanian asked the participants to speak out about their opinions
whenever the chance come to them instead of be silent. “The role of
tone and intonation in communication are usually called as music of
language”, said by Ms. Sonaliya. Finally, the session ended with an
interactive Q&A by the participants. About 70 across the departments
attended the session.

Dr. P. Sreelatha, Ms. R. Kavitha and team of

Equal Opportunity cell organized this event.

“Interaction by Ms. Sonaliya Balasubramanian, The Carving Hub, Coimbatore”

“Resource person interacting with participants”

“Organizing team during the sessions”

